
Dear Homeowners, 

We hope this message finds you well. This letter serves as an official announcement regarding an 

important change to the Homeowners Association (HOA) premiums. 

Effective [Effective Date], the monthly HOA premium will increase from [Current Amount] to 

[New Amount]. This decision was made during the recent board meeting held on [Meeting 

Date], and it is essential for maintaining the quality of our community services and amenities. 

The increase is necessary due to [Reason for Increase, e.g., rising maintenance costs, 

improvements to community services, etc.]. We are committed to keeping you informed and 

ensuring that our community continues to thrive. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this change, please do not hesitate to reach out to us 

at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[HOA Name] 


